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Comments: Please make Motorized Single-Track Trails in Wayne National Forest

 

Dear Rachel Neuenfeldt,

 

I want motorcycle single-track trails in the Wayne National Forest. Many other National Forests have substantial

motorized single-track trails but the Wayne National Forest does not. I enjoy the low speed challenge of tight

single-track trails and I avoid the wider and smoother trails that accommodate the ATVs and UTVs. My family

and friends spend significant time and money travelling to other areas of the country in pursuit of motorized

single-track trails. Some examples of the places we visit on a regular basis that have motorized single-track trails

are the MCCCT Trail in Michigan, the Buffalo Mountain section of the Hatfield-McCoy Trail System, the Gunnison

National Forest in Colorado, and the BLM lands in Utah. But it would also be great to be able spend our travel

money in Ohio while enjoying motorized single-track in the Wayne National Forest. Can you please help us get

motorized single-track in the Wayne National Forest? The Wayne National Forest is very large and could easily

support several trail - days of motorized single-track.

 

Sincerely,

 

Robert Cravens


